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STUDENT TRANSPORTATION – WALKERS AND RIDERS 
 
 
 
Bus transportation is a privilege and not a right and shall be administered in accordance with law. 
Eligibility for transportation is based on a student’s home address. Bus pick up and drop off is to 
and from the bus stop assigned based upon the student’s home address, unless otherwise 
determined by a student’s Individualized Education Program (IEP). 
 
Transportation shall be provided for secondary students living more than one and one-half miles 
from the school of designated attendance and elementary students living more than one mile from 
their school of designated attendance. Exceptions may be made for safety and health reasons of 
students.  
 
Student Bus Passes  
High school students must present an official bus pass to be admitted on the bus. If a high school 
student is unable to produce a pass, the student will not be permitted to ride the bus.  
 
Middle school students must present an official bus pass to be admitted on the bus. If a middle 
school student is unable to produce a pass, he/she will be transported to school where appropriate 
disciplinary action will be taken.  
 
Every secondary student who is entitled to bus privileges under the rules and regulations of the 
Livonia Public Schools School District will be provided a permanent pass with picture identification. 
If the student loses the pass, he/she will pay the cost of replacement.  
 
Bus passes are not required for elementary students. 
(The above is recommended to be rewritten as Administrative Procedures) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LEGAL REF.: MCL, 380.1321 et seq. 


